
 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION – JANUARY 17, 2017 
 

ON THE PROPOSED CLOSURE  
OF THE OLD CROFTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL FACILITY 

 
The Cowichan Valley School District is holding a public meeting for members of the 
public to provide feedback to the Board of Education on the proposed closure of the 
vacant Old Crofton Elementary Facility, located at 1658 Robert Street, Crofton.  
 
The meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 17, 2017 at 6:00 pm in the Multi-Purpose 
Room at the new Crofton Elementary School, 8017 York Avenue, Crofton, BC. 
 
 

www.sd79.bc.ca 


